
As part of the Welcome Home Project, the Toronto Shelter Network, with the support of
the Trillium Foundation, is launching a one-year project to develop and deliver a virtual
20-minute community education presentation to Toronto community groups to improve
understanding and awareness of the issue of homelessness.

The Welcome Home Project:
Community Education

Presentation on Homelessness

Provide an opportunity to hear from someone with lived experience of
homelessness

The Virtual Presentation Will:

Interested in us delivering a presentation to
your community group?

"The Welcome Home Project presentation on the causes and
challenges of homelessness was excellent, and a great addition to our
bi-monthly Zoom meeting. This was very enlightening for our members
and raised a great deal of interest and support."
- Angelo Bertolas, Co-Chair, York Quay Neighbourhood Association
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Please contact the Welcome Home Project Lead:
Shafeeq Armstrong, shafeeqarmstrong.tsn@gmail.com

Engage with and be delivered to resident associations, business
improvement areas, school groups and church groups and others

Provide an overview of the state, causes, myths and misconceptions about
homelessness and actions  community members can take to help end
homelessness
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